
Good afternoon, Eisenhower School Families,

This is Principal Tim Chipman contacting you with a brief update regarding arrival and dismissal
at Eisenhower School… and my message begins with two words: THANK YOU. Thank you for
giving us the time, grace, and opportunity to continue to improve our procedures for both arrival
and dismissal. And, as you’ve seen, together, we’ve made a lot of progress in just a few days.

A few notes to help us in our journey toward mastery:
● Only right turns off of Hoagland Blvd. into the Eisenhower lane
● Only left turns off of the JMS campus onto Park Street
● No Eisenhower-only families should enter the JMS parking lot off of Lincoln; in other

words, please don’t drop EIsenhower students in the JMS lot
● For safety reasons, please do what you can to ensure your child/children exit/enter

vehicles from the side facing Eisenhower (not JMS)

Specifically, regarding dismissal:
● Students in the STEP classes will dismiss at 2:10pm
● As previously stated, only STEP student families, buses, and daycares will be permitted

entrance into the lane prior to 2:20pm
● We will ask all STEP student families to form a line in Lane 2 (nearest Eisenhower) and

all bus and daycare vehicles to form a line in Lane 1 (nearest JMS)
● School representatives will be present tomorrow to help initiate this slight change
● Dismissal time for bus/daycare students remains 2:15pm and dismissal time for all

others remains 2:20pm

Have a wonderful evening--see you tomorrow.
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